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The University Curriculum Committee (UCC) reported its actions periodically through the minutes 
approved by the Faculty Council. Copies of the UCC minutes and minor cuniculum changes are posted on 
the UCC web site (http://www.colostate.edu/Orgs/ucc). In addition to the usual curricular items in the form 
of course and program proposals, the Committee: 

1) Transmitted to the Faculty Council as special action items: 
a) Request for major change to "Colorado State University Academic Core Curriculum-Report on 

Objectives and Criteria" to reflect changes made to the AUCC by UCC and Faculty Council in 
Spring Semester 2004. 

b) Request to change the name of the major in consumer and family studies to family and consumer 
sciences. 

c) Request to change the name of the Department of Chemical Engineering to Department of 
Chemical and Biological Engineering. 

d) Request to change catalog copy and minimum grade requirement for the undergraduate program in 
social work. 

e) Request to add a new B.S. program in biomedical sciences in the Department of Biomedical 
Sciences. 

f) Request to change name of M.S. in manufacturing technology and construction management to 
construction management. 

g) Request to change catalog copy regarding minimum grade point average in the major in 
biochemistry. 

h) Request to change the minimum grade requirement for undergraduate chemistry majors. 
i) Request to delete review course statements for the science concentration in the major in animal 

science and the science concentration in the major in equine science. 
j) Request to change minimum grade requirement for the major in economics. 
k) Request to establish a mathematics graduate interdisciplinary studies program. 
1) Request to establish a "Track 2, Disciplinary Honors Scholar," in the University Honors Program. 
m) Request to change minimum grade requirement for the major in sociology. 
n) Request to change catalog copy for the College of Agricultural Sciences. 
o) Request to change names of M.S. and Ph.D. programs in recreation resources to human 

dimensions of natural resources. 
p) Request to add Plan C Masters of Fishery and Wildlife Biology in the Department ofFishery and 

Wildlife Biology. 
q) Requests to change the minimum grade requirements for the English major and English minor. 
r) Request to add minimum grade requirements for the dance concentration in the performing arts 

major. 
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s) Request to add a new B.S. program in computing technology in the Department of Computer 
Science. 

t) Request for review courses in the major in applied computing technology. 
u) Request to change catalog copy for AUCC category 2A3, Additional Communication-Second 

Language. 
v) Request to change catalog copy for second bachelor's degrees. 
w) Request to change name of Latin American studies interdisciplinary studies program to Latin 

American and Caribbean studies interdisciplinary studies program. 

2) Other major actions submitted to Faculty Council through the minutes: 
a) Request to change names of concentrations in consumer and family studies from consumer and 

family studies to family and consumer sciences and from consumer and family studies education 
to family and consumer sciences education. 

b) Request to change grading option for NB 586 from traditional to instructor option. 
c) Request to drop "V" designation for variable credit courses, effective Fall Semester 2006. 
d) Request to change most two-character prefixes in ISIS to four-character subject codes for ARIES. 
e) Request to add CT, computer technology, prefix for the Department of Computer Science. 
f) Request to change grading option for BD 455 from traditional to instructor option. 
g) Request to change name of minor in sociology to general sociology. 
h) Request to drop the social sciences concentration with social studies licensure in the major in 

liberal arts. 
i) Request to drop the biology/natural resource education concentration and the general science 

education concentration in the natural sciences major. 
j) Request to add ethnic studies concentration to the major in liberal arts. 
k) Request to drop the industry concentration and science concentration in the major in animal 

sciences. 
1) Request to drop the industry concentration and science concentration in the major in equine 

science. 
m) Request to add applied computing technology concentration to the major in computing 

technology. 
n) Request to change grading option for reserve-number courses in biochemistry from instructor 

option to pass-fail only. 
o) Request to change minimum number of credits for master of music (M.M.) from 33 credits to 30 

credits. 
p) Request to add computing technology education concentration to major in computing technology. 
q) Request to substitute M CC 117 and M CC 118 forM CC 120A-B and M CC 121 , respectively, in 

current programs of study without requiring action by each department. 
r) Request to change grading option for BICC 102 from pass/fail to traditional. 

3) Processed a total of 584 new, major change, minor change, nontraditional, and drop course 
requests. (through April 8, 2005) 

4) Approved additions of or changes (major and minor) to 130 programs of study. (through AprilS, 
2005) 

5) Reviewed list of courses that had not been offered for 3 years (6 years in the case of alternate 
year offerings) and, following recommendations from department heads/chairs, either dropped 
or retained the courses. 

6) Approved for inclusion in the All-University Core Curriculum: 5 courses in category 3, 17 
courses in category 4. 

Attendance: (through April8, 2005) 
Nancy Irlbeck, Agricultural Sciences (18 meetings) 
Carole Makela, Applied Human Sciences (19 meetings) 
John Olienyk, Business (16 meetings) 
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Derek Lile, Engineering (22 meetings) 
James Lindsay, Liberal Arts (22 meetings) 
Sally Sutton, Natural Resources (21 meetings) 
David Steingraeber, Natural Sciences (22 meetings) 
Howard Ramsdell, Veterinary Medicine and Biomedical Sciences (21 meetings) 
Michelle Mach, University Libraries (16 meetings) 
Joanna Blair, University Libraries (3 meetings) 
Courtney Cage, Undergraduate Student Representative (fall semester) (9 meetings) 
Erik Healey, Undergraduate Student Representative (spring semester) (7 meetings) 
Kevin Oltjenbruns (ex officio), Vice Provost for Undergraduate Studies (13 meetings) 


